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To whom it may concern, 

 

Please find enclosed a copy of the letter I sent to Marie van der Zyl, President of the 

Board of Deputies of British Jews, on 25 October 2018. This letter concerns the 

Organ Donation (Deemed Consent) Private Member’s Bill, which is currently in the 

House of Lords.  

 

I would like to deposit a copy of this letter in both the House of Commons Library 

and the House of Lords Library.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

JACKIE DOYLE-PRICE 

 


